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 2018-02-23 
 
Yi-Huei Chow 
FSP GROUP INC 
22 Jianguo E Rd 
Taoyuan City, 330, TW  
 
Our Reference: File E190414, Vol X1 Order: 

Project: 
12126914 
4788316666 

Your Reference: 106-1167 (Project 4788316666) 
Project Scope: UL/CUL: Switching Power Supply, Model FSP2000-A0AGPBI (E190414-X1-

A738), employing the alternate as the following: 
1) Add new models: FSP2000-50AGPBI, HPT2000M and FSP2000-52AGPBI 
2) Add input rating: 115-240Vac, 15-12A, 60-50Hz for all models. 
3) Change Main Board for all models (identical original except slightly layout 
change). 
4) Change HK Board for all models (add optional ECO function and switch). 
5) Change Heatsink (HS6) (identical original except alternate cooper on back) 

 
Dear  Yi-Huei Chow: 
 
Congratulations!  UL's investigation of your product(s) has been completed under the above Reference 
Number and the product was determined to comply with the applicable requirements.  This letter 
temporarily supplements the UL Follow-Up Services Procedure and serves as authorization to apply the 
UL Mark at authorized factories under UL's Follow-Up Service Program.  To provide your manufacturer(s) 
with the intended authorization to use the UL Mark, you must send a copy of this notice to each 
manufacturing location currently authorized under File E190414, Vol X1. 
 
Records in the Follow-Up Services Procedure covering the product are now being prepared and will be 
sent in the near future.  Until then, this letter authorizes application of the UL Mark for 90 days from the 
date indicated above. 
 
Additional requirements related to your responsibilities as the Applicant can be found in the document 
“Applicant responsibilities related to Early Authorizations” that can be found at the following web-site: 
http://www.ul.com/EAResponsibilities 
 
Any information and documentation provided to you involving UL Mark services are provided on behalf of 
UL LLC (UL) or any authorized licensee of UL. 
 
We are excited you are now able to apply the UL Mark to your products and appreciate your business.  
Feel free to contact me or any of our Customer Service representatives if you have any questions. 
 
Very truly yours, Reviewed by: 
  
Denny Lin Bruce A. Mahrenholz 
Project Engineer CPO Director 
Denny.Lin@ul.com Bruce.A.Mahrenholz@ul.com 
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